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Biography: Philip Beamer has been employed with the State Engineer’s 
Office since 2010. He is currently the Assistant Superintendent for Division 
III, but prior to that he was a Hydrographer-Commissioner for Districts 6 
and 12. He attended college at the University of Wyoming, taking several 
courses in engineering. Philip finally graduated from Black Hills State 
University in Spearfish, South Dakota. 
 
Workshop: Different Methods of Measuring Water - This session will demonstrate and allow students to 
get a hands-on experience on how to measure water. We will be using a Hach sensor, AA meter, and 
our Sontek-ADCP equipment with demonstrations and hands-on turtorials. 
 
 
 


